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Status for flagg: Flagget
Dear Erik,

| like to congratulate you and your Commission with the completion of your report. It is a magnum opus and you made
it in a remarkably short time!

Itis a pity that my knowledge of Norwegian language is insufficient to grasp the report fully — possibly | could learn a
lot how you in Norway have worked out all the details, which we in the Netherlands are still busy with — but | was
happy with the quite informative summary in English.

One matter was not clear from the summary: did your Commission also discuss a possible extension (at national
level) of the scope of the RR to carriage between non-contracting states?

Many thanks for sending the report,
Best regards,

Gertjan
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